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Let’s gather to worship on Father’s Day, Sunday 18th June, at 9:15 for Holy Communion 

and 11am for a potentially messy All Age Worship.  

Flames and Firepit will be welcoming Wayne Dixon from Christian Connections in Schools 

to their Youth meeting on Sunday between 6:30 and 8pm in the Church Centre!  

If you’re coming to New Wine, please join us at the Vicarage 

for afternoon tea—3 Pierson Road—on Sunday 9th July at 

4pm, for a pre-event briefing if you can. There’s still time to 

book for the event, which runs between Wednesday 26 and Sunday 30 

July.  For more information have a chat with the Sturgeon's, Bourne's 

or Walker's. Be sure you book your Church as All Saints' Church 

Dedworth. To book go to: https://www.new-wine.org/events/united23/ and select Week A 

 

Wonderfully Made - 2023 All Saints’ Summer Fun 

Festival: 14th - 18th August. A time together, together with 

God! This will be five full days of fun and faith-filled activities, 

including crazy golf, craft, food, worship, gunge, ice cream, 

Lego, films and even hopefully a bouncy castle! For more 

information or to share any ideas we could inculde, please have 

a chat with Michelle, Ruth, Paul or Kerry. Please be praying as 

we plan the event and watch this space for more! 

 

Limited spaces remain on the coach to Oxford for 

Adam’s Ordination on Saturday, 1st July 2023 at Christ 

Church Cathedral.  The service starts at 2pm, so do come 

along if you can. If you would like to book a seat, please go 

to: https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/617640297757 for more 

details. (Let Paul know if you haven’t got access to Eventbrite 

and would like to come by coach.) There will be a Picnic on 

Osgood Park to welcome the Wingrove’s on the Sunday, 

2nd July after our worship. Please keep Adam and the 

whole family in your prayers! 

 

Collection for Adam's ordination as a Deacon: We’d love to buy Adam the stole that he has had 

made and will wear when he is ordained in Christchurch Cathedral Oxford. If you’d like to help 

contribute towards it, please place an envelope marked Adam’s Ordination Gift on one of the offering 

plates or hand it to Sue, Paul Watkins or Michael Bourne. 

 

https://allsaintschurchdedworth.com/
https://www.new-wine.org/events/united23/
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/617640297757
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Giving for Life Update: Thank you so much for the responses we’ve had so far; please keep 

your them coming!  If you haven’t managed to respond yet there's still time. Irrespective of if your 

giving has remained the same, gone up or down, please place your Giving Response Form onto a 

collection plate and it’ll be included with the others. If you need another form, you can collect one from 

the welcome area in the Church or go 

to: https://allsaintschurchdedworth.com/giving-for-life/.   

There are Parish Giving Scheme forms there too. If you’ve missed any of 

the talks for this series (7th, 14th or 21st May), please click HERE to listen. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Limited space for Yellow Braces Youth Camp: 7-9 July 2023:  A weekend of fun and faith at 

the Adventure Plus To find out more click HERE. To find out what people did in 2022 click HERE. If you 

have questions please speak to Michelle Sturgeon. 

 

 

Life Groups are meeting again! Please check with leaders for the details. . . 

Wednesday 10:30-12:15 - Come and See 

Wednesday 7pm - 9:15pm - Freedom in Christ 

Thursday 10:30 - 12:00 - Discipleship Explored 

Thursday 7:30pm - 9:30pm - Discipleship Explored 

The groups would love to welcome new members so please feel free to try any out! 

With love and every blessing, 

Paul 

 

https://allsaintschurchdedworth.com/giving-for-life/
https://allsaintschurchdedworth.com/sermon/
https://www.adventureplus.org.uk/adventure-base/
https://d3hgrlq6yacptf.cloudfront.net/61f2fd86f0ee5/content/pages/documents/yellow-braces-2023.pdf
https://www.oxford.anglican.org/news/yellow-braces-2022.php

